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A . A .  5 O M M  E R , J R .  

SOO NORTH CAPITOL STREET 

WASHINGTON, D. C. ZOS49 

September 19, 1975 

PERSONAL AND CONFIDENTIAL 

Mr. Wayne Valis 
Office of Public Liaison 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Wayne: 

I was delighted to have the opportunity to meet you 
and Bill Baroody this past week. I appreciate 
enormously your and his willingness to meet with me 
and discuss the matter that Ted and I brought with us. 

In accordance with your request, I'm enclosing a 
representative group of speeches which I have given 
since I have been at the Commission. I have omitted 
those that I thought might be boringly technical, but 
have tried to give you a pretty good cross section of 
my thinking on problems which for the most part, are 
pending at the Commission. If I can give you any 
further information about my thinking on any topic, or 
furnish you with other speeches, I will be more than 
glad to do so. 

I'm also enclosing a resume which may be of interest 
to you and Bill. The articles indicated were all 
published prior to the time I came to the Commission. 
Since I have been here a number of my speeches have 
been published in various places, such as The Business 
Lawyer (the publication of The American Bar Association 
Section on Corporation, Banking and Business Law), 
Financial Executive, Journal of Accountancy and so on. 

Again it was a pleasure to meet with you and Bill. I 
would hope we'll have an opportunity to talk further. 

Sincerely, 

A. A. Sommer, Jr. 
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P.S. Incidentally, all the speeches I have given here 
have been of my own composition so I take full 
responsibility! 
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